DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL R. N. EXTENSION

(Under the aegis of the Delhi Public School Society, New Delhi)
DPSRNE/Cir/24-25/02/132 Date: 4 September 2024

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

REGARDING: DISCONTINUATION OF SWIMMING CLASSES
(Through: School ERP/website)

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Delhi Public School R. N. Extension!

Keeping in mind the Mid Term Assessment/Half Yearly Examination and subsequent change
in weather conditions, the School Authority has decided to discontinue the Swimming
Classes effective from Thursday, 5 September 2024.

All parents are requested to note the above and do the needful at your end.

Copy to: All Staff Members



